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Wells, Corey J

From: Wells, Corey J
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 2:56 PM
To: 'dunnranches@yahoo.com'; 'carlink@hughes.net'
Cc: Sanford, Paulette L; Bright, Darrell; Shadwick, Thomas L; Wells, Corey J
Subject: Appeal Extension re SunZia Scoping Documents

Importance: High

Winkelman Natural Resource Conservation District (WNRCD) 
William Dunn, Chairman 
P.O. Box 68 
Mammoth, AZ 85618 
dunnranches@yahoo.com 
 
Redington Natural Resource Conservation District (RNRCD) 
Andrew Smallhouse, Chairman 
P.O. Box 585 
San Manuel, AZ 85631 
carlink@hughes.net 
 
 
Mr. Dunn and Mr. Smallhouse, 
 
 
Your January 20, 2012 Appeal to the Bureau of Land Management Director regarding the Request for 
Correction of Information Contained in the Scoping Documents for the SunZia Southwest Transmission Project 
requires more time to resolve.  We anticipate a decision by April 6, 2012. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Corey J. Wells, CGEIT, CISA 
Information Quality, Configuration Management, and Open Government 
Bureau of Land Management, Information Resources Management 
Information Resources Management Governance 
202-912-7561 
 


